Chip Wamsley
Bicycle Board, 
The Morgantown Main Street Board of Directors approved the following at their September 16, 2009 meeting. 

The Design Committee recommends that bike racks be located in offsets and setbacks that do not interfere with pedestrian traffic.  This recommendation has three goals:

1. Provide a safe, secure and convenient place for bicycles to be parked.

2. Do not interfere with pedestrian traffic.

3. Do not take up motor vehicle parking spaces.

The Design Committee asks that the Bicycle Board present to the Design Committee locations that support these goals.

In choosing locations please also take into consideration that the City Engineer has asked that no racks be mounted on the red pattern stamped concrete.  

The Board requests that you work with the Main Street Design Committee to develop a plan that meets the stated goals.  Feel free to contact either Michael Mills (Design Committee Chairman) mmills@millsgroup.biz  304-296-1010 and or Bob Meow (Main Street Board of Directors and Design Committee) bob.merow@mail.wvu.edu 304-293-2875 to facilitate this effort.  
